
 

 

 

 

Come to the Movies!  

Children’s Film Night 

On Thursday 22nd November the PTA will be holding a festive film night at school. Admission is £4 per 

child, to include a drink, popcorn and Christmas candy cane.  

The film being shown is:- 

Nativity U 

Doors will open at 3.30pm. The film will finish at approx 5.15pm. 

Numbers are strictly limited to 100 and spaces will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  

Tickets are available from the school office on 12th, 16th and 19th November or in both playgrounds at 

drop off and pick up on the 20th and 21st. If you will not be in school on any of those days please return 

the slip below, marking your envelope ‘Film Night’ 

 

PLEASE NOTE: FOR THOSE RETURNING SLIPS TO SCHOOL, NO PHYSICAL TICKETS WILL BE 

ISSUED BUT A LIST OF NAMES WILL BE KEPT AND YOU WILL GET A CONFIRMATION EMAIL  

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Please can I have:____ ticket for Nativity 

Child’s name  _____________________________   Class ____________________________ 

  _______________________________ Class ____________________________ 

  _______________________________ Class ____________________________ 

I enclose ________________  (£4 per child).   

My child will need returning to afterschool club after the film YES/NO 

Please make cheques payable to Burton Joyce Primary School PTA. 


